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4 March 2013 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

XVI TALLER DE ESPAÑOL / 16
th

 SPANISH WORKSHOP: TUESDAY 11 June 2013 

 

To Language Advisers and Spanish Teachers in Scotland 

 

We are pleased to announce that the next Workshop for Scottish Teachers of Spanish will take place on Tuesday 

11 June 2013 at the University of St Andrews. 

 

We hope to repeat the success of last year and we are again offering a varied programme of culture and language 

teaching that includes the participation of St Andrews Spanish Department staff as well the contributions of the 

Asesor lingüístico de la Consejería de Educación de la Embajada de España and of a representative from Equipo 

Editorial Edinumen, a Madrid-based publishers who specialise in Español como Lengua Extranjera materials and 

who will be leading a seminar which has the accreditation of Universidad de la Rioja.  

 

The programme for this year can be seen on our website here. 

 

The workshop fee has been kept at £30.00, which covers coffee and buffet lunch. We hope this will help Schools 

to support their teachers to attend. Teachers should make their payment using our online shop, at 

http://onlineshop.st-

andrews.ac.uk/browse/extra_info.asp?compid=1&modid=2&prodid=319&deptid=28&catid=33 and select the item 

XV TALLER DE ESPAÑOL / 15
th
 Spanish Workshop. The site will allow payments by debit or credit card. The 

online shop will be open for payment until 4 June 2013. 

 

We should be grateful if you would pass this information to any interested teachers of Spanish.  For further 

information please contact Mrs Andrea Stevens: 01334 462961; email: db38@st-andrews.ac.uk;  

Profesor encargado, Dr Gustavo San Román: 01334 462948; email: gfsr@st-andrews.ac.uk.  For information on 

getting to St Andrews please visit  http://www.st-andrews.ac.uk/visiting/. 

 

Cordialmente, 

 
 
Gustavo San Román, BA (Nott), PhD (Cantab) 

Reader in Latin American Literature. 
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